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North Cheshire Cruising Club 

Company Officials Reports - Health and Safety / Bar 

For Approval at Board Meeting  

Saturday 12 April 2025 

 

Health and Safety Advisor Report For NCCC – James Wilson 

Nothing to Report 

NCCC Bar report (1st March to 31st March 2025) 

 

The bar takings for the month of March are as follows: 

 

Friday Club Nights  £442.60   

 

The meeting on the 14th March to discuss the purchase of the Club was well attended takings for this 

evening alone were £188.00, however, the other 3 Friday evenings were poorly supported even though 

Friday 7th March was Pancake Night. 

 

Saturday Work party  £25.95 

 

Sunday Lunches  £18.50 

 

Race Night Saturday 15th March  £258.05. 

 

This years event was not a busy as the previous years. But was a welcome boost to the takings. 

 

Private Event – Monday 31st March (afternoon)  £122.30. 

 

Total takings for March 2025  £867.40 

 

It should be noted that included in the takings for Friday 28th and The Race Night 15th March are two 

calendars at £7.50 each, total £15.00. These were paid for by card through the bar till. 

 

To ensure stock levels several purchases have been made at a total of £288.80. 

 

The Bar refurbishment is scheduled to take place after Sunday Lunches have finished in April. 

 

Other than Nigel and Heather nobody has volunteered to work on the bar. 

 

Thank You 

David 

 


